
 

 

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: PATRICE DURR 

RACHEL HICKS 

FROM: MICHAEL BOYD 

SUBJECT: COMPUTERS IN THE CLASSROOM SURVEY UPDATE 

DATE: JUNE 7, 2002 

CC: FILE 

To complete the Governor’s Computers in Classrooms Initiative by the end of this year, we need 
accurate data regarding the number of classrooms remaining without an Internet-accessible 
computer.  On the server, you will find a spreadsheet in the Policy/Education/Classroom 
Technology Task Force Folder “Computer and Classroom Survey 2000”.  

Please update the school districts that have received and are scheduled to received computers 
during Phase 1-4.  Please contact the remaining school districts and technology coordinators to 
update the list.  You will be able to find each district’s technology coordinator at 
http://www.mde.k12.ms.us/oet/oetappr2.html.   

Please make contact with these coordinators by Friday, June 14. 


